
If you feel a business plan, marketing plan, website development, or a capability statement could assist 
your business, we can help.  This portion of our program is run from a federal allocation, so the funds 
are limited and will be apportioned on a first-come, first-serve basis.  If you are interested in any of 
these items, please contact our contracted Supportive Services provider: 

CEI – DBE Supportive Services  

Email:  info@indbesupport.com 

Phone:  (833) 334-6368 

Web:  www.indbesupport.com 

If you are looking for potential contracting opportunities, there are video and PowerPoint 
presentations for both consultant and contracting opportunities on our website.  These PowerPoints 
and videos contain helpful information to assist in locating the contracts and some of the basic INDOT 
requirements your company will need to bid the jobs.  Please note, they are purely informational and 
are in no way a guarantee of work.  They can be found at: 

https://www.in.gov/indot/2829.htm 

We will also be holding networking sessions, likely web-based, in conjunction with our Major Projects 
Delivery Division.  There are no dates set as of yet, but stay tuned for details.   

If you have questions, please contact: 

Sean Howard showard1@indot.in.gov 

Or 

Sissy Guynn tguynn@indot.in.gov  
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